All three went through CAA.  We changed the major and minor in Agr Education to Agricultural and Extension Education at the same time.  They were approved to be effective Autumn Autumn 2007.  Plant Pathology was also reviewed by Academic Affairs and approved to be effective Autumn 2007.  These were all done when we did the curriculum review for GEC-R.

The Agricultural Education minor change was completed to stay in line with the major change.  We renamed the major from Agricultural Education to Agricultural and Extension Education.  The removal of HDFS 364 was so that the minor could remain at 20 hours rather than 24 and based on the title of the minor the courses now listed reflect the nature and purpose of the minor.

The Plant Pathology minor was revised so that students could navigate through the minor a bit easier.  We were doing too many petitions to revise the minor from what was originally approved.  It is now easier to understand, more flexible and the description should make the minor more attractive to non- AGR and ENR students.
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